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        February 9, 2021 

 
TO:   BOCES District Superintendents  

School District Superintendents  
School District Business Officers  
Charter School Leaders 

 
FROM:  Phyllis D. Morris, Chief Financial Officer      
 

RE:    Update on Federal Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental 
Appropriations Act, 2021 (CRRSA Act) Funding 

 
 
As an update to my January 15, 2021 memorandum on the federal elementary and secondary 
education 

http://www.nysed.gov/common/nysed/files/coronavirus/memo/crrsa-act-preliminary-information-leas-nonpublics-memo-01-15-21.pdf

